Leicestershire Safer Communities Strategy Board Action Log

No.	Date	Action	Responsible Officer	Comments	Status
1	26.6.20	Leicestershire Police to provide a report to a future meeting of the Board regarding lessons learned from the Covid-19 pandemic and how the Force will operate in future.	Rik Basra/Adam Slonecki	This will be an item for a future Board meeting.	Amber
2	11.12.20	Update for a future Board meeting on the LSCSB SOG and CSP Development proposals particularly the Governance arrangements.	Paul Hindson/Rik Basra	Progress has been made through the Senior Officer Group & SPB, next steps are being formulated and will be relayed to the Board once these are firmed up. This was discussed at the last two Senior Officer Group meetings and new SOG Terms of Reference agreed. This will form part of the OPCC update provided by PH.	Amber
3	11.12.20	Probation Service to provide an update to the Board regarding changes to probation services preferably before unification occurs on 26 June 2021.	Rik Basra/Bob Bearne	This update was provided at the March Board meeting.	Green
4	19.3.21	Probation Service to provide further updates to the Board regarding unification at meetings in June and September 2021	Rik Basra/Bob Bearne	Bob Bearne is scheduled to give a further update to the June (and Sept) meeting.	Amber
5	19.3.21	LSCSB members to forward to Euan Walters Community Safety topics for Communications Team to disseminate to the public.	All Board members/Euan Walters		
6	19.3.21	Paul Hindson to circulate report regarding dog theft data	Paul Hindson/Euan Walters	Report circulated by email to all Board attendees 22.3.21	Green
7	19.3.21	Link to Prevent consultation to be circulated to members.	Sean Arbuthnot, Euan Walters	Consultation document circulated 23.3.21	Green
8	19.3.21	Cllr Les Phillimore's contact details to be shared with Sean Arbuthnot.	Euan Walters	Completed 22.3.21	Green

No.	Date	Action	Responsible Officer	Comments	Status
9	19.3.21	Sean Arbuthnot to send cards for Prevent app to Cllrs Taylor, Parton and Phillimore for them to put through letterboxes.	Sean Arbuthnot	Email received from Sean Arbuthnot 21.4.21 saying that project funding is awaiting final ministerial sign-off and therefore cards have not been able to be sent out.	Red
10	19.3.21	Invite Police Prevent team to a future meeting of the Board	Rik Basra/Euan Walters	PS Goadby supervisor in the Police Prevent team is scheduled to give a presentation to the June Board	Amber
11	19.3.21	Stevie-Jade Hardy to forward to the Board further information regarding time period of survey and the people that took part.	Stevie-Jade Hardy/Euan Walters	Completed 22.3.21	Green